
From your Diocesan Support Teams 
 

 

Update from Church House 

 
Furloughed staff 

 
We would like to update you on staff that were placed on furlough leave from the 23rd April until 31 
May.  
 
8 out of the 11 staff originally placed on furlough leave will remain furloughed for a period up to 31 
July. 
 
3 staff returned to work on Monday June 1st.  
 
Our Diocesan secretary David Pain said: 
 
"I appreciate the continuing disruption that having colleagues on furloughed leave brings. 
Unfortunately the pattern of work remains significantly disrupted and activities supressed.  
 
“Although we have extended furlough for these staff up to 31 July, we will continue to review this 
and have the option of calling a member of staff back in to work at relatively short notice should 
circumstances change. We remain hopeful for an upturn in work and activities that have been, and 
continue to be, so badly affected by coronavirus." 
 
 
From the Ramsbury Office 

 
Anna Wilde, Assistant PA to Bishop Andrew and Archdeacons Sue and Alan will be commencing 
her maternity leave on Friday 26th June. We wish Anna well with the rest of her pregnancy and 
look forward to the baby pictures. We are looking to cover her leave with a maternity cover 
appointment. 


